
 

 

  28 May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Quakers Hill Public School is committed to ensuring that the school environment is continuously 
improving and maintained to the best possible standard. To make this achievable we need to add new 
plants to our already thriving gardens, and therefore are asking for your help! 
 
Blacktown City Council offers two (2) free plants per household each financial year. If you have not 
already collected these plants we are asking that you consider donating these to the school 
environment club. The school environment club spends their lunchtimes cleaning the gardens, de-
weeding and making sure our school looks neat and tidy at all times.  
 
If you would like to kindly donate your two (2) free plants to our school we would greatly appreciate 
the contribution. Please fill out the details below and return to the office before 10 June 2019. We will 
then select the appropriate plants and arrange delivery.  
 
Thank you for your help with making our school greener!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Bert Lo Campo          Brittany Kenny 
Principal          Coordinator 
 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
 
I ________________________________________________________________________________of 

(name) 

  
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

(address) 
 
have NOT collected my two (2) free plants from Blacktown City Council this financial year and would 
like to donate them to Quakers Hill Public School, Medlow Drive, Quakers Hill. 
                                                

 
_______________________________________________           ______________________ 

(signed)                                                                                                    (date) 


